
Building an understanding of groundwater 
at Santa Susana Field Laboratory

GROUNDWATER 

 OE, NASA, and Boeing have
  submitted a highly technical 
site-wide Groundwater Investigation 
Report to DTSC. DTSC will provide 
the public an opportunity to review and 
comment on the Groundwater report. 
This series of groundwater education 
sessions is designed to help interested 
stakeholders prepare to review the 
Groundwater Report.

 

The �rst set of sessions will be held at
 Grand Vista Hotel
 999 Enchanted Way
 Simi Valley, California

Tuesday, March 8, 2011
Geology/Hydrogeology – presented by 
Dr. Richard Laton, Associate Professor of 
Hydrogeology in the Department of 
Geological Sciences, California State 
University, Fullerton 

Tuesday, March 15, 2011
Contaminant Fate and Transport – presented 
by Dr. Matthew Becker, Professor and 
Conrey Endowed Chair of Hydrogeology, 
Department of Geological Sciences, 
California State University, Long Beach 

Tuesday, April 5, 2011
Groundwater Remediation Approaches – 
presenter is not yet confirmed.

The second set of sessions will be held in 
 Building 8413 Auditorium
 Corporate Point West Hills
 8413 Fallbrook Avenue 
 West Hills, California  

 Thursday, April 28, 2011
Groundwater Flow at the SSFL

Thursday, May 5, 2011
Contaminant Sources 
at the SSFL

Thursday, May 19, 2011
Contaminant Fate and 
Transport at the SSFL

The sessions will be presented by the SSFL 
Groundwater Advisory Panel which directed 
the preparation of the Groundwater 
Investigation Report. 

The panel is composed of:
• Dr. John Cherry, Distinguished Professor 

Emeritus, University of Waterloo, and 
Adjunct Professor, University of Guelph

• Dr. David McWhorter, Distinguished 
Professor Emeritus, Department of 
Chemical and Agricultural Engineering, 
Colorado State University

• Dr. Beth Parker, Professor and Canadian 
NSERC Industrial Research Chair in 
Fractured Rock Contamination Hydrology, 
School of Engineering, University of 
Guelph, and formerly a research professor 
at the University of Waterloo. 

Individuals wanting to attend 

the Groundwater U are 

encouraged to pre-register at 

http://groundwateru1.eventbrite.com 

or call Debbie Kramer at 

818-466-8898. 

The �eld trip will be held on 
Saturday, April 30, 2011

Registration for the field trip is 

required in compliance with site 

security requirements.

Sponsored by: The Boeing Company, 

the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE), 

and NASA, in cooperation with the 

California Department of Toxic 

Substances Control (DTSC)

Groundwater U will consist of six 
sessions and a geology �eld trip. 

All presentations will begin at 6:30 p.m.
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